
WML Athletics – 4/6/2020 
 
Attendees:  Glen Katz, Dave Neu, Pat Degnan, Erin Macellaro, Matt Culkin, Dave Sharff, Danielle Maute 
 
Meeting started: 7:34pm 
 
Old Business 

• A Field Playground 
o Motion for playground passed with the board.  Michele and Ryan are dealing with the 

funding right now.  Maintenance has not started to disassemble current playground yet 

• New basketball hoops are in.  We will wait until after quarantine to put new equipment up. 

• Glen met with tennis sub-committee for an update 
 
New Business 

• Hub Lakes Tennis 
o We need to find someone to run the tournament, but everything is on hold right now 

• Swim team 
o Asked maintenance to delay putting swim lanes in right now. 
o Working with office to see if registration can be done online. 

• Men’s Softball 
o League is tentative to start May 17.  Will update team and committee with updates. 

• Toddler Soccer 
o Will prep something for newsletter and will share to Facebook 
o Good on equipment. 
o Once it’s safe to get together again, Matt will send out sign-ups and work with town on 

field availability. 
o We may look into asking older kids who need community service hours to help. 

• Discussed the idea of a sports event at A Field once quarantine is lifted  

• Pat will touch base with all Hub Lakes coaches and invite them to join next month’s meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned:  7:55 
Minutes submitted by: Glen Katz-Co-Chair 
Approved by: Mark Kempner-OIC 


